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 U.S. Office of Personnel Management 
                      Office of Insurance Programs 

 
Letter No. 2000- 30                                      Date: July 7, 2000 
 
Fee-for-service [ 25 ]     Experience-rated HMO [ 26 ]        Community-rated [ 28 ] 

 
Subject:  FEHB Fall Plan Conference 
 
The Office of Personnel Management (OPM) and the American Association of Health 
Plans (AAHP) are excited to announce our annual conference to address program-
wide, as well as HMO and fee-for-service plan specific, issues under the Federal 
Employees Health Benefits (FEHB) Program. We encourage all FEHB carriers to 
attend. 
 
We expect to send the details later this summer, but wanted to give you advance notice 
of the dates and location so you may plan appropriately.   
  
Dates: October 17 & 18, 2000  
 
Location: JW Marriott, Washington, DC 

1331 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, DC 20004 
Tel: 202-393-2000 
Fax: 202-626-6991 
 

We also want your input!  We are asking for your suggestions on what topics you 
would like to see presented at this year’s conference.  What are the issues that affect 
your participation in the FEHB Program and that are of most interest to you?  We will 
make every attempt to include all suggested topics.  Please send your suggestions by 
August 1, 2000 to: (email preferred) 
 

Dennis A. Horner 
Insurance Policy and Information Division 

Room 3425 
1900 E. Street, NW 

Washington, DC  20415 
 

DAHorner@opm.gov 
 

(202) 606-0004 
(202) 606-0633 (FAX) 

 

mailto:DAHorner@opm.gov


 
We look forward to seeing you at the conference! 
 
      Sincerely, 
       
      (Signed) 
       
      Frank D. Titus 
      Assistant Director 
        for Insurance Programs 

  
 


